Lebanese Pillots Association

SkyTeam
Pilots Bssociation
Beirut 7/9/2020
Ref.IF1-20
Support letter for AMPL
Dear Sir,

LPA board and the Lebanese pilots community would like to express their support to the esteemed
pilots community in Morocco and ensure their solidarity and refusal of the unlawful, unethical and
disgraceful acts taken by Royal Air Maroc against union pilots representatives and other pilots
under the cover of economical layoff.

The Lebanese pilots community is shocked by this behavior which is not to be condoned or
tolerated, and urges Royal Air Maroc to revise their decision and change their stand.

We believe that this “ethnical cleansing” and the atmosphere of fear generated could
seriously harm the level of aviation safety within the airline.

We urge RAM management to negotiate with the pilots body to come up with a solution that
satisfies everyone and protects pilots and the company at the same time amidst this pandemic and
difficult global economy.

Hoping for a better future, and for a fruitful deal to take place between AMPL and RAM sooner
than later.

Yours truly,
LPA

LPA president Captain Fadi Khalil & LPA board
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